
Chair Prozanski, Vice Chair Thatcher and Members of the Committee,

Our names are Katie Woods and Joseph Hopkins , we are parents who are passionate about
our community and we reside in Corvallis, Oregon.

I support the direction HB3511 would have taken Measure 114, specifically regarding:
● centralizing permitting,
● reducing interaction with police and protecting their often limited capacity,
● making it easy for Oregonians like me to remain compliant, and
● saving millions in taxpayer dollars.

I ask that you incorporate HB 3511 into your proposal to fix Measure 114. Without this the
Measure 114 “fix” is incomplete and does not meet the needs of our community. Please help us
make these changes for the future of Oregon for our child.

Thank you,
Katie Woods
Joseph Hopkins


